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BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 845 
 
 
To All Members of the Bureau: 
 
 

Re:  FINAL RATING VALUES APPROVED FOR BUREAU FILING NO. 0806 – 
WORKERS COMPENSATION RESIDUAL MARKET RATE AND VOLUNTARY 

MARKET LOSS COST FILING – EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 1, 2008 
 
 
This circular is to update all members with respect to the status of Bureau Filing  
No. 0806. 
 
The Department of Insurance has advised the Bureau that residual market rates and 
voluntary market loss costs filed by the Bureau in Filing No. 0806 have been approved 
effective October 1, 2008 on a new and renewal and outstanding basis and that those 
rating values are not subject to additional future changes.  This communication 
addresses the Bureau’s previous questions about possible amendment to the filed 
October 1, 2008 rating values, as previously noted in Bureau Circulars No. 840  
and 844. 
 
Complete Manual pages consistent with the Insurance Commissioner’s approval of 
Bureau Filing No. 0806 will be published on the Bureau website (www.dcrb.com) as 
soon as possible. 
 
Questions regarding this circular may be directed to Bruce Decker, Senior Vice 
President, at (302) 654-1435, Extension 4411 or bdecker@dcrb.com. 
 
 
 

Timothy L. Wisecarver 
President 
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Remember to visit our website at www.dcrb.com for more information about this 

and other topics. 
 


